
 
COVID-19 Cancellation Policy  

 

Crystal Healing Practitioner Training Courses 
 

Crystal Healing Practitioner Training courses will not be cancelled due to Covid-19 but may be 

postponed for the prevention of spreading the virus or if the government guidelines prevent a 

class from meeting - for this reason there is no refund of payments previously made. 

 

If you have started a course and are unwell with Covid-19 or have been with someone else who 

has had it in the last 14 days we ask that you do not attend.  You are very welcome to attend that 

missed day on any future running course and it is recommended you confirm this with your 

teacher.  Under special circumstances your teacher maybe able to offer you 1-2-1 teaching for a 

small fee. 

 

If you decide for other personal reasons related or unrelated to Covid-19 that you are unable to 

attend the remainder of the Crystal Healing Practitioner Training course your payment will be held 

in credit for when you are ready to recommit to your training in the future.  Please understand you 

will need to confirm your place on a course as all courses have limited spaces. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Kelly Peacey  

 

Principal of Cotswolds School of Crystal Healing and Awareness 
 

 


